Attendance for w/c 11/12/17

Class	Percentage		
RM	96.55		
RT	94.55		
1J	96.11		
1L	93.33		
2G	93.55		
3R	90.10		

School's Attendance – 94.72% National Attendance - 96.1%



Coleshill	CE	Primary	School
Thursday Newsletter			

3B	96.55
4B	94.25
4W	96.55
5MB	97.78
5G	94.25
6B	90.56
6J	97.85

21st December 2017

- Best Class Attendance for last week was 6J with 97.85% attendance.
- Children starting Reception in 2018 the deadline for applying for school places is 15th January 2018.
- **Dazzlers Dance Club (Y1-6)** starts again on Tuesday 9th January for 6 weeks at a cost of £21. Please collect a registration form from the school office.
- After-School Tennis Club (Y1, 2, 3 & 4) starts on Thursday 11th January for 6 weeks at a cost of £18. Please collect a registration form from the school office.
- Junior Christmas Carol Service (Y3-Y6) takes place on Thursday 21st December, 2pm & 6pm at Coleshill Parish Church. Y3 will be leading the service.
- Juice please return your reply slip and payment via ParentPay to ensure your child has their juice for the new term.
- Non-Uniform/Christmas Jumper Day takes place tomorrow. No donation required.
- Arrangements for the end of term the school will close early on Friday 22nd December at 1pm. The school will re-open for the Spring term on Monday 8th January 2018. Friday 5th December is an INSET Day.
- Bus there will be a bus running on the last day at 1pm from Coleshill Primary School to High Meadow Infant School. High Meadow After School Club will be open from 12.45-4pm.

Message from Nick Parker

A big thank you and congratulations to all the children who performed in our school Christmas services in church (Christingle, KS1 Nativity and KS2 Carol Service) and very much hope to welcome children again over the holiday period, at:

Christingle Service at Coleshill Parish Church on Saturday 23^{rd,} 4pm in aid of the Children's Society. This service for all ages includes a 'pop-up' nativity and children are invited to come as any character from the Christmas story if they wish.

An afternoon of activities, craft, story and song at Maxstoke Village Hall on Saturday 6th January (Epiphany) from 2-4pm. This 'Messy Church' event is free of charge but donations will be welcome to help us cover the cost of refreshments and craft materials.

Wishing everyone a peaceful and joy-filled Christmas.

Coleshill Art Space Project

The children have been involved in designing a piece of art work, a statue, sculpture or mural to be placed opposite the Town Hall which would act as a tourist attraction.

The Town Council have asked for the school to ask parents if they would pledge support by offering a donation of £2 towards the project. The project is 59% funded with £3000 from County Council, however local backers are needed. It is not the value of the pledge that is important, but the number of them. Please visit www.spacehive.com/casper.

The school would like to wish everyone a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year. The school would also like to thank you for your continuing support.